
ACT 
Government 

Mr Michael Harris 
Auditor-General 
ACT Audit Office 
ACT Audit Office 
GPO Box 275 
CIVIC SQUARE ACT 2608 

Dear Mr Harris 

Chief Minister 
Treasurer 
Minister for Social Inclusion and Equality 
Minister for Tertiary Education 
Minister for Tourism and Special Events 
Minister for Trade, Industry and Investment 

Member for Kurrajong 

I am writing to you in relation to the recent publication of: 2018-19 Financial Audits Overview 
(Report No. 9/2019) and 2018-19 Financial Audits - Financial Results and Audit findings (Report No. 
10/2019). 

As there are no recommendations in these reports, the Government will not table a response in the 
Legislative Assembly. However, should you include recommendations in the upcoming report into 
Computer Information Systems - as occurred last year - a response will be prepared and tabled in 
the Legislative Assembly in accordance with the usual arrangements. 

Thank you for the work of your office in undertaking these audits. 

Yours sincerely 

~£__ 
Andrew Barr MLA 
Treasurer 
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